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Commissioners:    Alternates: 

Jerry Ecklund, Chairman    Mary Ann Gunning 

Fran Stoffer, Vice Chairman  Susie Horn 

Sibyl Pellum, Clerk   Kay Wall 

Dan Romaniello 

Gary Colbert 

 

 

Annual Meeting 

June 18, 2019 @ 7:00 pm @ Town Hall 

 

 Meeting started at 7:02 pm with Jerry Ecklund, Gary Colbert, Mary Ann Gunning, Susie Horn and Sibyl Pellum in 

attendance.   Minutes from June 2018 annual meeting were accepted as distributed  (motion by Mary Ann, second by 

Gary). 

 

 Election of Officers:  Jerry Ecklund – Chairman, Fran Stoffer  – Vice Chairman, Sibyl Pellum -- Clerk.  Vote 

unanimous. 

 

 Other business noted was the community outreach meeting held October 21, 2018.  Unfortunately, no public attended 

and conflicts with sporting events may have been a problem. 

 

 The meeting adjourned at 7:08 p.m. 

 

Regular Meeting 

June 18, 2019, 7:08 p.m. @ Town Hall  

 

 Minutes from February 19, 2019 meeting accepted as distributed (motion by Sibyl, second by Gary).  The regular 

meeting scheduled for April 16, 2019 was cancelled.     

 

 Old Business 

 

 Budget for 2018/2019 remains at $450.37.  Budget request for 2019/2020 is $500.00. 

 

 There were no problems noted about Chapin Park.  

 

 New Business 

 

 Susie Horn mentioned that St. John’s Church is taking measures to correct the parking congestion problem on 

Church Street.  A recent funeral resulted in the street being essentially blocked by parked cars.  The problem 

occurs rarely but there must be access for fire, police, and ambulance at all times. 

 

 Commission welcomed Susie Horn and she confirmed that she has been sworn in as an alternate 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:34 pm.  The next meetings are scheduled for Tuesday, August 20, 2019 (may be cancelled) and 

Tuesday October 15, 2019.  Please mark your calendars.    

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Sibyl Pellum 

 

cc:  Board of Selectmen 

 Town Clerk 

 


